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March, 2019, Prayer Letter

Dear Fellow Helpers in the Lord,

Wow! What a wonderful Bible Conference we had on Monday and
Tuesday, February 25-26. We were blessed to hear great messages
from Dr. David Gibbs, Jr.; Dr. Joe Arthur; Dr. Raymond Barber;

Dr. Shelton Smith; Bro. Kenneth Weaver; Dr. Tom Wallace; and
Dr. J. D.Weido.

We are already looking forward to next year. The dates will be
February 24-25, 2020. Our speakers will be Dr. Sam Davison;

Dr. Joe Arthur; Dr. Johnny Pope; Dr. Dan Carr, Sr.; Dr. Tom Wallace;
Dr. Charles Keene; and Dr. Lynn Martin. Please make your plans Rene and Fred Freret
to attend.

Freda and I are doing well, traveling to churches to present the BEAMS ministry and give
out boxes of Bibles for people to mail. If you want us to come and share the BEAMS
ministry with your church, please call me at 228-324-4175.

BEAMS Biblical Heritage Exhibit

The Biblical Heritage Exhibit is an exhibit of the history of the precious Book we call the
Bible — the transmission, purification, and preservation of the eternal, inspired Word of God.
This exhibit fits perfectly with the purpose of BEAMS as the Bible Education And
Missionary Service. Across the country, many institutions have collections of Bibles, but
they do not tell the importance of these Bibles in the history of how we got our Holy Bible.
This exhibit is a visual display of the history of Bible-believing Christians and the roles
these Bibles played in spreading the Gospel of Jesus Christ around the world.

Dr. Mark Smith, pastor of Faith Baptist Church in Tacoma, Washington, and a team from
his church have contributed so many resources and so much time and labor for this exhibit.
Dr. Smith says, “It is one of the finest and largest displays of its kind in the world. It’s more
than a collection of antiquities. It is a living exhibit...a continual telling of the history of our
Bible.”

We encourage you to visit BEAMS and see this wonderful exhibit!

Freda and I would like to thank each of you for your prayers and support.
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